
Letter: Libraries are multi-
generational
To the community,

For many of us, the library was a magical place when we were
children. There were so many books to enjoy, certainly more
than our parents could afford to buy. Our own children learned
to  love  the  same  books  and  were  introduced  to  many  more
through patient librarians during countless story hours.

Now  our  visiting  grandchildren  select  both  old  and  new
favorites  from  the  shelves  while  also  playing  with  local
children  in  the  housekeeping  section  and  building
architectural masterpieces at Lego parties. As our family has
grown  and  changed,  so  has  our  wonderful  South  Lake  Tahoe
Library evolved into a true media center with many ways to
deliver both good reading and needed information, including
those nifty i-Pads that can be checked out and taken home.

On June 3, our South Shore community has the opportunity, and
I  believe,  the  privilege,  to  show  support  for  this  vital
community resource by voting yes on Measure L. This measure
continues the parcel tax that has been in place for 20 years,
at a reasonable rate of $20 per parcel per year, with a small
increase allowed each year for 12 years based on the Consumer
Price Index.

Just as the library has been there for us, so do we need to
make sure it is still there for the next generation. We can do
that by voting yes on Measure L.

Jeanne Benin, South Lake Tahoe
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